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Pupils of the week 
Sophia Maylard      Year One 

Paloma Sharman      Molly Rathbone  

Claudia Swales    Harvey Simpson 

     Isobel Gawthorpe      Ben Wood 

 

Home discussion    

question               

Stan asked…

What has been your 

greatest achievement 

this year? 

What a great term this has been! Everyone has worked extremely hard, 
despite having coughs, colds and  sickness bugs! Beautiful work has been 
produced in school and at home - I have been really impressed with the 
standard and quality of the homework projects that have been created with 
patience and care.  Well done to everyone who brought their amazing    
projects into school and to adults at home who supported children with their 
learning. I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for a brilliant 2018 and 
to wish you a very  merry Christmas!                                     Mrs Channing 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Thank you to our amazing kitchen staff for a fabulous Christmas dinner on Thursday. It was 
scrumptious! Our ladies in the kitchen work so very hard every day, but have to work even 
harder to cook Christmas dinner for our school family. I get flustered if I have to cook for 

four - they cook for hundreds! 

On Wednesday, children enjoyed an inter school sports tournament, run by Tom Burke          

Academy. They worked well in their teams, supporting and encouraging one another.                          

Well done, folks! 

Thank you to everyone who volunteered to supervise children on the buses to and from 

our joint Carol Service with Marwood at Christ Church today. We hope you enjoyed the 

service as much as we did! 

Please save your unwanted gifts! 

Sometimes, we receive gifts that are lovely, but we find we don’t really need them. 
Please don’t get rid of them! RAFT always needs prizes for raffles and so           

committee members will be delighted to see the RAFT donations bin in the main 
entrance overflowing after Christmas! 

Please ensure that the school office has your most recent contact numbers (we need at 

least two emergency contact numbers, please) so that we are able to reach you at short 

notice. Thank you! 

Dinner Money 

The cost for dinners for next half term will be £66.00, payable via ParentPay. 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

     

                                                                                                                             

JANUARY 
7th Return to school – Happy New Year! 

24th 6pm Parents’ meeting/workshop: KS2 calculations, led by Mrs Murton – all         
welcome! 

31st 5.30pm Academy Improvement Committee (Governors) meeting 

FEBRUARY 

15th
 3pm Science, Art and Writing beautiful work exhibition in lower hall for parents 

Break up for the holiday – happy holiday!  

Please note, we return to school on 25th February. 

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 

Mon Mrs Channing 

and                    

Mrs Murton 

Barbara Corner Mrs Little* Mrs Duffy 

(Lesley) 
Simon Carson 

Sports* 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in 

the Lower Hall 
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6 (10 max) 

Card making in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school 
(12 – 12.30) 

Y5 – Y6  Sewing in 

the ICT Suite in the 

Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm) 

Starts 14th Jan 

Y1 – Y6 Home-

work Club in 

the meeting 

room in the 

Lower School 
(3pm - 3.45pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Zumba 

in the Lower School 

Hall 
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Starts 14th Jan 

Tues 

  

Tom Burke 

Academy* 

Tom Burke 

Academy* 

  

EYFS – Y2  Multi 

Sports 
(3.15 – 4.15) 

Y3 – Y6 Multi 

Sports 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

  

Wed Tom Burke 

Academy* 

Tom Burke 

Academy* 

  

EYFS – Y6   

Streetdance 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

EYFS – Y2       

Football 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

Thurs Barbara Corner Tom Burke 

Academy* 

Tom Burke 

Academy* 

  

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in 

the meeting room 

in the Lower school 
(12 – 12.30) 

Y3 – Y6  Football 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

  

  

EYFS – Y6 Circuit      

training and games 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

Fri Mark Cromack*   

Y1 – Y6   Football 

(3.30 – 4.45) 

Please ensure that 

children have their 

homework with them 

if they are attending 

the Monday         

Homework Club! 

RAFT raised an amazing £508.29 on the Christmas printing orders and £146.00 on the 

number board! Thanks, folks! 


